
Minister for Transport; Disability Services 
Hon. Simon O'Brien MLC 

Your ref: 
Our ref: 29-14728/5 

Hon Giz Watson MLC 
Chair 
Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations 
Parliament House 
PERTH WA 6000 

Dear M~n T2sI 
2010-11 QUESTIONS ON NOTICE - BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARINGS 

Thank you for your letter of 19 August 2010 concerning the Standing Committee on 
Estimates and Financial Operations regarding the uncorrected Hansard transcript with 
questions that Main Roads WA, Department of Transport, and the Public Transport 
Authority elected to take on notice. 

Please find enclosed corrections to the transcript from Department of Transport, Main 
Roads WA and the Public Transport Authority. 

It should be noted that each departmental participant at the Hearing received a copy of 
the uncorrected transcript requesting corrections be sent back to the Committee. 
However, in line with previous practice, consolidated corrected transcripts are herewith 
forwarded to the Committee. 

The Department of Transport advises that: 

.. At page 8, there are two amendments to improve the flow of the document. 
Firstly, in the first paragraph labelled Mr Fisher, and on the third line of that 
paragraph, the word do should be amended to use. Secondly, in the last 
paragraph, on the fifth line from the bottom, the word very should be amended to 
through. 

.. At page 14, there are also two amendments - one to improve the flow and the 
other is a typographical correction. Firstly, on Mr Fisher's first comment, the 
word show should be amended to ensure. Secondly, the word markers should 
be corrected to marketers. 

13th Floor, Dumas House, 2 Havelock Street, West Perth Western Australia 6005 
Telephone: +61 892136400 Facsimile: +61 892136401 Email: Minister.Obrien@dpc.wa.gov.au 



Main Roads advises that: 
o Corrections / amendments have been made on pages 5, 6, 7, 8, 12, 16, 21, 28, 

29 and in the main these make little difference to the flow of the document but 
ensure accuracy. 

o A correction on page 16, seventh line from the top, where '$423 million' should 
read 'on page 423', which has implications as the Hon Philip Gardiner refers to 
the $423 million further down the page at two locations. 

The Public Transport Authority advises that: 

o At page 14, a typographical error has been found which is indicated at the 
asterisk. (The word ever should be eve/y.) 

• At page 19, also indicated by an asterisk, the station and line referred to as 
Armadale should be shown as Midland. 

have attached a letter of invitation to the Estimates and Financial Operations 
Committee, offering a briefing about Transperth's 2010 Passenger Satisfaction Monitor 
Survey. Also enclosed are responses to questions taken on notice by each of the three 
agencies. An electronic copy of the question responses was forwarded to the 
Committee office on Wednesday, 1 September 2010. 

Yours sincerely 

Simon OBrien MLC 
MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT; DISABILITY SERVICES 
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